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August 20, 2012

Delivered by RESS, Email and Courier

Ms. Kristen Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Motion to Review the Board’s January 5, 2012 Decision with Reasons and
Order on the Preliminary Issue in OEB File No. EB-2011-0144 (the
“Motion to Review”)
OEB File No. EB-2012-0035

On behalf of our client, Toronto-Hydro Electric System Limited (“THESL”), THESL hereby
provides its notice of withdrawal of the Motion to Review pursuant to Rule 20.01 of the Ontario
Energy Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure. We trust this is satisfactory.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Kind Regards,

Original signed by John A.D. Vellone

John A.D. Vellone

JMR/jv

cc: Amanda Klein, THESL
Intervenors of Record in EB-2011-0144
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